Marco Muia

From: Marco Muia

Sent: 25 September 2024 11:00

To: Marco Muia

Subject: RE: 202 RE: EA information request

From: Smith, Jemimah <Jemimah.Smith@environment-agency.gov.uk>
‘Sent: 15 September 2023 10:21 |

To: Nick <nick@nickbrookes.co.uk>

Subject: EA information request

Good Morning,
Thankyou for your time yesterday.
As discussed during the inspection yesterday please can you send the following information by 22/9/2023.

e Any documentation from the permit variation process which discusses trommel fines being processed through
the wash plant. ’

e Your sampling plan for the classification of mirror hazardous coded waste including trommel fines and filter
cake. '

e Copies of all waste assessments which have been carried out in the last 6 months for outgoing trommel fines.

e Copies of all waste assessments which have been carried out in the last 6 months for outgoing and filter cake.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Regards,

Jemimah Smith
Environment Officer (Cheshire Waste)
Environment Agency | Richard Fairclough House, Knutsford Road, Warrington, WA4 1HT
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